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Operational Notes for Tokyo (Haneda) – Doha Flights 
On June 24, 2025, around 1:00 AM JST, due to the temporary closure of Qatar's airspace for 
safety reasons, flight JL59 departing on June 23 (Tokyo (Haneda) to Doha) returned to 
Tokyo (Haneda) Airport and was subsequently canceled.  
 
In consideration of the current situation in the Middle East, operations of flights JL59/50 
(Tokyo (Haneda) – Doha) have been suspended until further notice. 
 
 Confirmed Canceled Flights 
- June 23: JL59 (Tokyo (Haneda) – Doha) 
- June 24: JL50 (Doha – Tokyo (Haneda)) 
- June 24: JL59 (Tokyo (Haneda) – Doha) 
- June 25: JL50 (Doha – Tokyo (Haneda)) 
- June 25: JL59 (Tokyo (Haneda) – Doha) 
- June 26: JL50 (Doha – Tokyo (Haneda)) 
- June 26: JL59 (Tokyo (Haneda) – Doha) 
- June 27: JL50 (Doha – Tokyo (Haneda)) 
 
Future Operation Outlook 
Passenger safety remains the utmost priority, and operational policies are under continuous 
review based on the latest information from international organizations and relevant 
authorities. 
 
For the most recent updates regarding flight operations, please refer to the official JAL 
website. 
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